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Julie Thomeson

From: Dallas Joiner <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 4 November 2016 12:05 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

Having been a resident of West Moonah most of my life I on the occasion pop into the local pubs fora
refreshment. To see people sitting on chairs in front of what can only be described as money guzzling
machines is very sad.

To call this entertainment is an absolute disgrace the blight on society and the social impact they have on
families is without question tragic.

The machines isolate people from their families and lies and deceit become part of the players behaviour to
feed their habit.

These machines create an environment of solitude for the player. They have zero economic for the
community, many a pub in Hobart continue to thrive without these mousetraps.

Sometimes a line has to be drawn in the sand and for he government to take there cut out of the turnover is
immoral when you consider the hurt and destruction they cause.

Yours sincerely, Dallas Joiner

This email was sent by Dallas Joiner via Do Gooder, a website that allows
people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834
we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however
Dallas provided an email address (dallasalbacorejoiner@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO
field.

Please reply to Dallas Joiner at dallasalbacorejoiner@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base org/rfc-3834.html




